
5045 FOREIGN EXCHANGE STUDENTS

The School Board believes that there is a benefit to the School District and the community 
by allowing foreign students to attend school and to associate with residents of the 
community.  In admitting foreign exchange students, responsibilities must be shared by 
school personnel, community sponsors, and students.  Protection of the well-being of the 
foreign student and his/her educational experience must be of primary importance.  To 
ensure a positive experience for the student and the participating school, students will be 
accepted only from those sponsoring agencies that maintain a local director. 
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